
TODDLER NEWSLETTER 

OCTOBER 2024 

 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

        FALL is finally here! We are so excited to be able to get outside and enjoy this beautiful weather, 

now that it is not so hot anymore. Some mornings we will need a jacket though, so make sure your 

child has one here on their hook please, just in case it is a little chilly. Congratulations to Grayson 

Earney our “Toddler of the Month” for October! ☺.  Please take time to check out his poster with 

lots of interesting facts about him.  We would like to welcome Jude from the Infant room this month!  

Happy Birthday wishes to Colsyn Chew, as he will be turning two and moving over to the two year 

old classroom!  

 

Fire safety week is October 6th thru the 12th, please practice with your children at home on 

getting out safely.  Fire Truck will be here Tuesday October 15th.  “The Great American Shake-

Out” is on October 17th at 10am. Many classes across the nation will practice their earthquake drill 

for emergency preparedness. Thursday October 24, we will be participating in the Read for the 

Record campaign and this year’s book is, “Piper Chen Sings”. On the first of November is our 

Halloween party, it is a Friday after Halloween. We will be having our Halloween celebration. 

We will need $1 extra from each child to help purchase party stuff in addition to the regular monthly 

$2 snack fee. If you have already paid $2 for October, you just need $1 to pay for the party. We will 

NOT be doing costumes in our class. The children do not always like changing in and out of them or 

are terrified by costumes; but they can wear orange & black that day if they wish, or wear Halloween 

PJS! We usually have a goody bag that will be given to the parents and have some special party food 

to celebrate the day.   

 

REMINDERS: 

* Please make sure that your child has seasonal clothes that fit in their boxes. 

* Jackets for the cool mornings that can be left in the room are always appreciated.  

* We are coming into the sick season. Please review the sick policy. 

* Always check your child toddler gram to see if they need supplies.  

*$2 is Due on the 1st of each month for morning snack money. Some parents like to pay for months in 

advance. You may do however works best for you.  

As always, thank you for all you do for us! We greatly appreciate it! ☺  

 

Ms. Kenzie     

Ms. Jessica   

Ms. Kaylee   


